From: S D Phipps

To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Air Pollution on the Nipomo Mesa!
Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 10:05:47 AM

To APCD Hearing Board:

The plan proposed by the State Parks/APCO is a smokescreen for delaying any meaningful
action to the health hazards we face on the Nipomo Mesa.

This plan calls for a slight reduction each year and NO plan to monitor progress and fine the
State Parks if they continue to blatantly ignore any rules.

We deserve clean air NOW with the change coming immediately, not in five years.To do this
200 acres of the most emissive part of the Dunes should be closed NOW and fully vegetated
within a few months.The effect of this action should be monitored and measured with a plan
to continue closing portions of the park until the pollution level is reduced by 50%.

Hefty fines should be levied if the state Parks continues to act like a bully and ignore any
mitigations.

Why should the recreational benefits and financial gain to a few override the health concerns
of many?

Many of my friends are sick or dying and the brazen and arrogant disregard of public safety is
shameful!

Do the right thing!

Sheila Phipps
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